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10th November 2015  
 
Dear Parents and Carers   
 

Palace of Holyroodhouse 
 
On Monday 23rd November, as part of their “Mary Queen of Scots” Project, Primary 5 will have the 
opportunity to visit The Palace of Holyroodhouse. 
 
 Pupils will travel by coach, leaving the school at 9.45am, and will return to school at approximately 
1.00pm 

 
The cost of this trip will be £6 per child and should be sent in to the class teacher no later than Tuesday 
17th November.  
 
 As the children will be returning to school after lunch time, please ensure your child brings a packed 
lunch on the day.  Children in receipt of free school meals with be provided with a lunch. 
 
This trip will be a valuable and very enjoyable addition to Primary 5’s “Mary Queen of Scots” studies. 
  
We already hold your permission for your child to go on out-of-school visits.  If any emergency contact 
numbers or medical factors have changed, please let us know by completing the tear-off slip below 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Mrs Liz Laird 
Headteacher 
 

Primary 5– Palace of Holyroodhouse – Monday 23rd November  2015 
 
 
To be completed by parent/guardian if any medical factors or emergency contact details have changed. 
 
PUPIL’S NAME……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Alterations to medical/emergency details…………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Signature of Parent/Carer………………………………………………………………………………Date……………………. 
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